
 

OLD RIPS SPONSOR THE RUGBY KIT FOR 

YORKSHIRE CUP FINAL 
 
  

Congratulations to the school's 1st XV rugby team in qualifying for the final of 

this year's Yorkshire Cup. The match, against Ermysteds Grammar School, was 

held at QEGS Wakefield on Saturday 22nd March. 
  

Unfortunately, a last-minute laundry disaster meant that the boys didn't have a strip to 

play in for the final, as Mr Garvey, Head of Boys' PE explained, "We had no way of 

knowing that our seemingly decent old kit would disintegrate in the wash!"  

 

A sponsor was urgently needed, the Old Rips were happy to step in and fund the cost 

of new shirts for the match. 

  

Sadly our boys weren't victorious in the final but they fought a good, hard game and 

represented the school with distinction. A letter from the team's captain to the Old 

Riponians' Association expressed how grateful the team was and thanked the Old 

Rips for their generous support. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 


